
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 10th May 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

3A and 3C will be visiting Cineworld Cinema on Thursday 13th June 2019. They will have the 
opportunity to watch the fantastic movie Aladdin as a reward for a brilliant year.  
 
Details are as follows: -  
 
Date:   Thursday 13th June 2019. 
 
Place:   Cineworld Cinema  

  Southbury Leisure Centre, 208 Southbury Rd, Enfield EN1 1YQ 
 
Travel:  By public transport – we will be using the bus to get there. Children will need to be at 

school by 8.30am promptly and all children will be collected at normal time 3pm. 
 
Cost:  There will be a small cost of £8 per child, this price will include the ticket to the 

movie and a small treat box while watching the movie. Please log onto 
ParentPay to pay for this trip. 

 
Lunch:  Children do not need to bring a packed lunch as we will be back at school for 

lunchtime, however they can bring a healthy snack from home if they would like to. 
This should be carried in the usual Woodpecker Hall ruck sack with their name on 
it.  

                       
                       Full school uniform must be worn.  
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Cinko & Miss Ahmed 


